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Dear Professor Petit, 
  
Re: "Plugstars: a Physical Alternative to Supermassive Black Holes" 
  
Manuscript reference: CQG-112666 
  
Thank you for your submission to Classical and Quantum Gravity. We have read your 
manuscript and decided that it does not meet our publication criteria. As a result, we are 
unable to consider it for review. 
  
Any research published in Classical and Quantum Gravity must be presented to the highest 
standard. Successful submissions must clearly meet the accepted standards for scientific 
reporting and provide a comprehensive overview of related research through the reference list. 
  
We do not feel that your submission does this sufficiently. 
  
Thank you for your interest in Classical and Quantum Gravity. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Georgia Stevens 
  
  
On behalf of: 
Classical and Quantum Gravity 
Editor-in-Chief: S Scott 
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Want to find out what is happening to your submission? 
Track your article on: 
Publishing support https://bit.ly/39t9yPz 
WeChat: https://publishingsupport.iopscience.iop.org/track-your-article-on-wechat/ 
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Can you help us improve our service? 
  
We are always looking for ways to improve our service. We would appreciate it if you could 
take five minutes to complete a short survey about your experience with Classical and 
Quantum Gravity. 
  
The details you submit in this survey will only be used for the purposes of improving our 
services. We never sell or rent your personal data to third parties. For more information, 
please see our privacy policy. The aggregated, anonymised results of our surveys may be 
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shared with our publishing partners. 
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